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Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Year 10 students have mock exams between 13th-17th January 2025. This will be an opportunity 
to track their progress on the GCSE courses and begin the process of preparing them for their 
final GCSE assessments. It is expected that between now and the mock exams that students 
engage in revision.  
 
To allow you to support your child in preparing, please follow this link to an online copy of the 
revision booklet issued to students last week, which contains details of suitable revision activities 
and the main topics to revise.  
 
A reminder of the CEC revision method can also be found by clicking here. Also attached to this 
communication is a copy of the schedule for the assessments. 
 
If you do have questions about any aspects of the assessments, please contact 
info@cowesec.org stating the subject you would like to discuss.  
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
 
Adam Brown 
Assistant Principal 
Head of Key Stage 4 
 

mailto:info@cowesec.org
http://www.cowesec.org/
https://issuu.com/cowesec/docs/yr10_jan_revision_booklet_2025_-_final?fr=sM2U1ZTY1MTQzMzM
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=onnmBGSBsbo
mailto:info@cowesec.org

